
Give the Gift of Giving 
‘GivingTuesday’ is on the 28th of November, in less than two weeks of time and, 
Christmas is also coming soon. GivingTuesday is a global day of giving and millions of 
people around the world give to charitable organisations on this day. It can be given 
as a donation or gift card or donation in honor for someone special. To do that visit- 
https://www.globalgiving.org/gifts/ and, search for ‘The Girls’ Education Project in 
Rural Nepal’ by Nepal Village Foundation, UK. 
We support girls from the poorest and Dalits families in rural Nepal to retrieve a formal 
education through the project. Girls’ education has been ignored in Nepalese 
community for various reasons such as, cultural traditions and poverty. We provide, 
uniform, study materials, fees and all the supports to girls. Currently, we provide the 
support to ninety-six girls and, three girls have completed secondary schooling. Eleven 
more girls will receive the support from this month and, there are many more girls 
need the support in the community. 
Please sponsor a girl on this holiday season. It costs only £5/$7 a month or 
£50/$76 per year. A photo of the girls in the scheme; 

 
Thank you for supporting the project and helping the poor girls in Nepal 


